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PLEASE JOIN US 

IF YOU LIKE WHAT YOU SEE 

IF YOU BELIEVE IN OUR GOALS 

AND WOULD LIKE TO HELP US ACHIEVE THEM 

OR IF YOU JUST LIKE BUSH POETRY 

POPSTAGE 
PAID 

The Australian Bush Poetry Association Inc. was formed at a meeting in January 1994 at the Tamworth CM Festival. 
The purposes of our Association arc to: 

• Foster the publication of a Monthly Newsletter to keep members informed of coming events and past results
• Promote bush poetry as an art form in the entertainment field, both in the spoken word and as published verse.

• Encourage competitions both written and spoken.

Please complete this form and send it with payment to the T reasurer, Rosemary Baguley, 22/12 Taurus Rd Capalaba. Q. 4157. 

Membership Form 

(Photo copies of this fonn are welcome) 

I wish to become a member of the Australian Bush Poets Association Inc.· (Please use block letters) 

NAME--------------------------------------

HOMEADDRESS----------------

POSTALADDRESS -------·----- ---------------------------

SIGNATURE-·------- ·---------------------------------

AMOUNT ENCLOSED -----------Cheque/Cash/Other------------------------­

Membership fees: 
$25.00 Single, Family, or club member. Juniors $10.00 (Studellls to year 12). 

NEW members joining after 1 July, $13.00 to the end of December. New membersjoi11i11g after 1 October receive up to 15 moths 
membership for the first year. 

Our financial year is from 1 January to 31 December. 
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1/tne A!lllit1r@llU(llllll 

�[U]${h] �@tftl 
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Volume 8 N° 11 November 2001 

Australian Bush Poetry 

Championships 2002 

Will be at Yarrawonga/Mulwala 
More details to come 

A nine person committee was elected at the AGM in Tamworth in January 2001. The sole pur­
pose of this committee was to adjudicate on the many proposals sent to the ABPA for the right to 
hold this prestigious event. 

The submissions were called for via notices in our regular monthly newsletter. It was hoped we 
could decide on both 2002 and 2003 events. Most of the submissions sent in referred only to the 
holding of the 2002 championship. 

Therefore a decision on the event for 2003 will be decided at our AGM in January 2002. 

We sincerely thank all groups that sent in proposals and ask if you are still interested in holding 
the Australian Bush Poetry Championships to please forward a letter of confirmation prior to 
January 10th 2002. 

2001 

Annual 
Huny there's still a little time left (but 
not much) to make contributions in 
our eighth Annual Year book. 

Please forward your submissions to 
our acting Secretary, Ron Selby as 
soon as you can. (Yesterday would be 
nice, and, even most appreciated.) 

Please send them to: 
Ron Selby 
P. 0. Box 77
Drayton North Qld 4350 

Yours sincerely 

R.G. Selby 
Acting Secretary 

Apology 
Very important announcements which should have appeared in the October issue of 
our Newsletter were missed and we sincerely apologise to everyone concerned for the 
inconvenience. In an effort to prevent that happening again we have made some inter­
nal procedure changes. Any suggestion along these lines or any other matter which 
will make our newsletter better will be most appreciated. 
Remember this newsletter is for all members and member contributions make it stronger 
and better. Your input is not only invited it's the most vital factor to our success .. 
Poetry submitted will be published as received (with author's spelling and punctuation 
intact). Editorial alterations other than my own typing errors will not be made unless 
invited. With the exception of material clearly ear marked for a specific time, e.g., 
Christmas, every effort will be made to publish all contributions in the next issue of 
our newsletter. 

Liz Colls 

Editor 







































The Australian 
Bush Poets 

Association Inc. 
Volume 8 N° 11 Nm·ember 2001 

SURFACE 
MAIL 

56 Orchid Avenue Kallangur Q .+503 
Print Post PP242018/0013 

• 

PLEASE JOIN US 

IF YOU LIKE WHAT YOU SEE 

IF YOU BELIEVE IN OUR GOALS 

AND WOULD LIKE TO HELP US ACHIEVE THEM 

OR IF YOU JUST LIKE BUSH POETRY 

POPSTAGE 
PAID 

The Australian Bush Poetry Association Inc. was formed at a meeting in January 1994 at the Tamworth CM Festival. 
The purposes of our Association arc to: 

• Foster the publication of a Monthly Newsletter to keep members informed of coming events and past results
• Promote bush poetry as an art form in the entertainment field, both in the spoken word and as published verse.

• Encourage competitions both written and spoken.

Please complete this form and send it with payment to the T reasurer, Rosemary Baguley, 22/12 Taurus Rd Capalaba. Q. 4157. 

Membership Form 

(Photo copies of this fonn are welcome) 

I wish to become a member of the Australian Bush Poets Association Inc.· (Please use block letters) 

NAME--------------------------------------

HOMEADDRESS----------------

POSTALADDRESS -------·----- ---------------------------

SIGNATURE-·------- ·---------------------------------

AMOUNT ENCLOSED -----------Cheque/Cash/Other------------------------­

Membership fees: 
$25.00 Single, Family, or club member. Juniors $10.00 (Studellls to year 12). 

NEW members joining after 1 July, $13.00 to the end of December. New membersjoi11i11g after 1 October receive up to 15 moths 
membership for the first year. 

Our financial year is from 1 January to 31 December. 

' 

1/tne A!lllit1r@llU(llllll 

�[U]${h] �@tftl 

Aii@tff «11ftD@flll � !Tilt◊

Volume 8 N° 11 November 2001 

Australian Bush Poetry 

Championships 2002 

Will be at Yarrawonga/Mulwala 
More details to come 

A nine person committee was elected at the AGM in Tamworth in January 2001. The sole pur­
pose of this committee was to adjudicate on the many proposals sent to the ABPA for the right to 
hold this prestigious event. 

The submissions were called for via notices in our regular monthly newsletter. It was hoped we 
could decide on both 2002 and 2003 events. Most of the submissions sent in referred only to the 
holding of the 2002 championship. 

Therefore a decision on the event for 2003 will be decided at our AGM in January 2002. 

We sincerely thank all groups that sent in proposals and ask if you are still interested in holding 
the Australian Bush Poetry Championships to please forward a letter of confirmation prior to 
January 10th 2002. 

2001 

Annual 
Huny there's still a little time left (but 
not much) to make contributions in 
our eighth Annual Year book. 

Please forward your submissions to 
our acting Secretary, Ron Selby as 
soon as you can. (Yesterday would be 
nice, and, even most appreciated.) 

Please send them to: 
Ron Selby 
P. 0. Box 77
Drayton North Qld 4350 

Yours sincerely 

R.G. Selby 
Acting Secretary 

Apology 
Very important announcements which should have appeared in the October issue of 
our Newsletter were missed and we sincerely apologise to everyone concerned for the 
inconvenience. In an effort to prevent that happening again we have made some inter­
nal procedure changes. Any suggestion along these lines or any other matter which 
will make our newsletter better will be most appreciated. 
Remember this newsletter is for all members and member contributions make it stronger 
and better. Your input is not only invited it's the most vital factor to our success .. 
Poetry submitted will be published as received (with author's spelling and punctuation 
intact). Editorial alterations other than my own typing errors will not be made unless 
invited. With the exception of material clearly ear marked for a specific time, e.g., 
Christmas, every effort will be made to publish all contributions in the next issue of 
our newsletter. 

Liz Colls 

Editor 


